
1320AM 

ALL NEWS/INFORMATION 

20 May 1986 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I am pleased to confirm your reception of Radio Station 
WANI, 1,320 kHz, 5kw Directional, Richmond, VA. 

Your data submitted for reception May 4, 1986 from 6:00AM 
to 6:30ÁM and 7:55PM to 8:15PM agrees with the stations 
programming log. 

Sincerely yours, 

Edward E. Burkhardt 
Chief Engineer 

2317 Westwood Avenue P.O. Box 11528 Richmond, VA 23230 


